
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUTSTANDING  RESULT 

Message from The Governors 

By Diana Wren, Chair of Governors, on behalf of the Governing body 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
                                        The Governing body are delighted with the 
Outstanding outcome. The full letter is available to read in the school 
information section of the website. The outcome is the result of the hard 
work of our wonderful staff, students, parents and other members of our 
community. Across the county last term many Outstanding schools 
inspected by OFSTED lost their Outstanding grading. This makes our 
achievement here even more remarkable.  
 

The letter comments on how students really enjoy attending Highfield 
School and their teachers and leaders have the highest expectations of 
them. This is to be commended and we are incredibly proud that our 
children receive the very best education at Highfield. Governors are so 
grateful to our committed staff and the dynamic leadership team. We would 
also like to take this opportunity to thank you, our parents and carers, for 
your part in ensuring our school continues on its journey to excellence.  

 
 
 

 

Kindness - Respect - Co-Operation 


